
Dear Boarder Parents 

MEDICAL INSURANCE FOR BOARDERS 

It is a requirement for all international students to provide proof of appropriate medical cover when 

applying for and renewing a study permit with the Department of Home Affairs.   

Further to this, entry to local hospitals has become problematic when students are unable to provide 

proof of medical insurance, and it is not uncommon for them to be turned away without it.   

Bishops is therefore requesting that all international students and long-distance boarders submit details of 

their cover or a membership card to the College Sanatorium before entering the school.   

Please would you complete and return this form to admissions@bishops.org.za . 

Name of student: ……………………………………………… ..........................   Grade in 2020:  ................

My son is currently insured Yes No 

Name of medical aid:  ................................................................................................................................... 

Membership number: .................................................................................................................................... 

Main member:  .............................................................. Email: .................................................................... 

If your son is not yet insured, please would you ensure that this is arranged before he arrives at the 

College.   

We will be sending you a more comprehensive medical form for completion later this year. 

Yours sincerely 

Guy Pearson 

Principal 
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